
 

Open Enrollment 
 

Offering Academic Excellence, Gifted and Talented Education, 
Pre-Kindergarten Programs and Career and Technical Education 

 

 
 
 
 

A detailed 
list of  openings for the 
2025-2026 school year  

are available at all 
Saginaw Public Schools 

and at www.spsd.net. 

 
 

Call 989-399-6500 to learn more. Sagi-
naw 

Saginaw Public Schools  
will be accepting enrollment applications 

April 14 through May 2, 2025 

Starting in the 2024-25 school year, Saginaw 
Public Schools will be implementing a geo-
graphic zoning system to determine middle 
school assignments for our 6th-8th grade stu-
dents. Specifically, students residing in the at-
tendance area of Saginaw Middle will be as-
signed to that building, while students residing 
in the Thompson Middle School attendance area 
will be assigned to that building.  Therefore, 
open enrollment will only apply to students in                      
 Kindergarten through 5th grade. 
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